
 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation Department 

Tucson Boulevard Diversion Structure Rehabilitation 
 

 
March 29, 2022 
 
Hunter Contracting Company, under contract with the Pima County Regional 
Wastewater Reclamation Department, have begun installing a temporary above-ground 
sewer bypass system. This work is in preparation for a sewer improvements project to 
replace the existing diversion structure located at the north end of Tucson Boulevard. 
The traveling public will see equipment, above ground pipes, work crews and placement 
of traffic control during this phase of work. 
 
Replacing the diversion structure will require removing (bypassing) the wastewater 
flows from the sewer pipes that run along Tucson Boulevard between Prince Road and 
Roger Road. There will also be several other sewer infrastructure 
replacements/improvements in this area during this project.  
 
The traveling public should anticipate the following traffic restrictions: 
 
Beginning at 7 a.m. on Wednesday, March 30, westbound Prince Road will be reduced 
to one through travel lane, with westbound motorists shifted into the center turn lane, 
from just east of Tucson Blvd. to Jackson Avenue. This lane restriction will remain in 
place through August 2022. 
 

• North and southbound turn movements will not be restricted, however, there will 
not be dedicated turn lanes. 

• Access to residential streets and neighborhoods will be maintained. 
 

This traffic/lane restriction is necessary to accommodate pipes and equipment that will 

be used while the sewer bypass is in operation. 

 

 
 

 


